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Additional Information to Completion of Maiden 
Fieldwork Programme  

 

Manhattan Resources Limited (ASX: MHC) (Manhattan or the Company) refers to its announcement titled 

“Completion of Maiden Fieldwork Programme” released on 1 September 2025. 

 

The Company is providing further details regarding recent rock chip sampling activities at the Hook Lake Project. 
 

Although the previous announcement primarily addressed the gold potential at Hook Lake, it also mentioned the 
presence of sulphide minerals in certain rock samples. These minerals may contain copper, lead, zinc and/or other 
elements. At the time, Manhattan had not included a visual estimate of the quantity of these minerals in selective 
rock chip samples.  
 
Following a request from the ASX, this information has now been added to Table 1 in an updated release dated 3 
September 2025. Where provided, estimates of mineral abundance are based on qualitative, visual observations 
only. These should not be considered as a substitute for certified assay results. 
 

Furthermore, the Company wishes to emphasise that provided visual estimates of mineral abundance are not a 
replacement for laboratory assays. Such observations should not be relied upon to determine the grade or 
economic value of the reported mineralisation. Accurate mineral content and grade will be established through 
laboratory analysis, and assay results will be released when available. 
 
This information has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Manhattan board of directors.  
 

For further information, please contact the Company on +61 8 9322 6677 or email: info@manhattcorp.com.au  
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